URANIUM CORPORATION OF INDIA LIMITED

P.0.M.C.PALLI, DR.YSR DT, ANDHRAPRADESH-5163489.

PHONE NQ.08588-282766,FE-mail-tmplpur@ucil.gov.in

CORRIGENDUM-1

1. The following tender has been cancelled as mentioned below.

SI.No.

Description

U-PVC WINDOW

Tender No.

2/PE230129/1

Tender opening Date

FOR: Tender opened

READ: Tender cancelled

(C.MATHIVANAN)

DGM P&S




